
CLYDE VFW 
MEN’S 
AUXILIARY 
2015 
Membership Drive 
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“The freedoms that we all enjoy to-

day, and sometimes take for grant-

ed, are the result of someone be-

fore us who stood up to the evil 

forces that try to suppress us. We 

owe them our respect and must 

keep their memory alive ” 

- President DeLisio  

Interested in Joining 
If you’d like to become a member, you have several 

options available. Either: 

 Stop by the Post and ask Mary for an applica-

tion. 

 Call the Post and arrange to pick up an applica-

tion. 

 Send an Email to:  

 ClydeVFW-MensAux@VFWPost947.com. In-

clude in the Subject: New Membership Re-

quest. 

All applications are reviewed and acted upon at the 

Monday meeting. Annual membership dues are 

$25.00 



Who We Are 
The VFW Men’s Auxiliary are the Husbands, Wid-

owers, Fathers, Grandfathers, Sons, Grandsons, 

Brothers and Half-Brothers of members of the 

Veterans of Foreign Wars of the United States. 

We exist to support the Post for which we are 

affiliated and their mission. In addition, we provide 

support to community efforts and to the Men and 

Women who serve or have served in the armed 

forces of the United States. 

Our Contributions to the 
Community 
 Every year the Post and Men’s Auxiliary host 

a New Year’s Day turkey dinner for the shut-

ins of our community 

 Co-host Christmas with Santa at the Post 

 We donate to the local Food Pantry, Wounded 

Warriors, Clyde Police Department Christmas 

Toys project 

 Provide a $250 citizenship award to a qualified 

senior at CSCS. 

How We Support the 
Post 
We work closely with the Home Committee to 

identify the more immediate needs of the Post. 

Some of the ways for which we have assisted the 

Post are: 

 Aid with the utility expenses during the winter 

months. 

 Purchased new equipment for the Kitchen. 

 Purchased audio and video equipment. 

 Provided Computers, Printers and furniture. 

 Assist with general facility upkeep. 

 Assist in the facilitation of banquets, parties 

and other social functions that take place 

within the facility. 

Facility Upgrades 
Last year we purchased and installed acoustic 

panels in the main dining room to treat the ambi-

ent noise and provide a more pleasurable experi-

ence for guests. 

This year we will be installing a new keyless en-

try system on the main access points of the 

building. 

What We Do 
The Men’s Auxiliary acts as a support unit to the 

Bud Hinman VFW Post 947 while maintaining our 

own set of goals and individual identity. 

Many of the members have taken this opportunity 

and become an Auxiliary member, to keep alive 

the legacy of a family member who served to pre-

serve the freedom that we enjoy today. 

Our story 
Formed in 2006 and chartered by 35 members, 

the Clyde VFW Men’s Auxiliary has grown to 

more than 65 members. Since our inception, we 

have aided the Post, the Men and Women serving  

and the Community through, fund raisers, dues 

and donations of time and money. 

We meet on the first Monday of each month. 

Meetings are held at the Post and begin at 7:00 

PM and welcome all members. 

The officers for 2014-2015 are: 

Daniel DeLisio-President, Douglas Salmon-Sr. Vice President, 

Michael DeRenzo-Jr. Vice President, Barry Glena-Treasurer, 

Ronald Loder-Secretary, Steven Groat-Chaplin. Trustee’s are: 

Nicholas DiLeo, David Kanaley and Lester VanCleef. 

Contact Us 

Bud Hinman VFW Post 947 

26 Sodus Street 

Clyde, New York 14433 

(315) 923-5351 

ClydeVFW-MensAux@VFWPost947.com 

Visit us on the web: www.vfwpost947.com 

Picture of the Post 


